Whole School Policy for Safeguarding Incorporating Child Protection

The 2022 – 23 model policy from Staffordshire Safeguarding Children Board has been adapted by Headteachers, and governing bodies within the Trust to reflect the ethos of their own school setting.

This policy is available on our school websites and is available on request from the school office. Parents and carers are informed about this policy when their children join our schools and through our school newsletters.

The policy is provided to all staff (including temporary staff and volunteers) at induction alongside our Uttoxeter Learning Trust Staff Code of Conduct. In addition, all staff are provided with Part One of the statutory guidance Keeping Children Safe in Education 2022.

The policy is reviewed in full by the Governing Body and Trust Board on an annual basis, and in response to any updates from the Staffordshire Safeguarding Children Board.